
  

 

 

Dear Optometrists, 
 
Effective January 14, 2023, the following Current Procedural Terminology (CPT) codes are 
available to optometrists: 

  

 

Affected claims were reprocessed.  
  
Contact Christina Winship at Christina.Winship@state.co.us with questions.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Department of Health Care Policy & Financing 

 

 

Please do not reply to this email; this address is not monitored. 

  

 

See what's happening on our social sites. 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

   

  

 
 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

mailto:Christina.Winship@state.co.us
https://colorado.us5.list-manage.com/profile?u=6ca74c1bdf8af8b6209adf6c8&id=f60e45b9bd&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=e3c6082582
https://colorado.us5.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=6ca74c1bdf8af8b6209adf6c8&id=f60e45b9bd&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=e3c6082582
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/our-providers
https://twitter.com/CHCPF
https://www.facebook.com/COHCPF
https://www.linkedin.com/company/colorado-department-of-health-care-policy-and-financing/


 

Copyright © 2023 Gainwell Technologies, All rights reserved. 
 

 


